
 

Parents Right to Know 

Parents of each student attending a Title I 

school may request and the district will provide, 

in a timely manner, information regarding the 

following: 
 

 The professional qualifications of their 

children’s classroom teachers, and  

 If applicable, the services provided by 

their paraprofessionals, as well as the 

paraprofessionals qualifications. 

Contact administration, Mrs. 

Fleming or Mrs. Dwiggins, at 

Pea Ridge Elementary School 

to make this request. 


